
Cooper, Kathy 

Subject: FW: PA Department of Revenue final-omitted rulemaking #2978 "Payments by Sfctronic 
Funds Transfer" (IRRC #2978) **» 
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From: Peter N. Calcara [mailto:PCalcara@picpa.org] w w 

Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 2:21 PM 2g 
To: Tamara Fox; Zerfuss, Kathryn (KZerfuss@pahouse.net) 
Cc: Schalles, Scott R.; Catherine Dotto; Peter N. Calcara; Diehl, Rene (rendiehl@pa.qov) 
Subject: FW: PA Department of Revenue final-omitted rulemaking #2978 "Payments by Electronic Funds Transfer" 
(IRRC #2978) 

In response to your request for the Pennsylvania institute of Certified Public Accountants' (PICPA) comments on the 
Department of Revenue final-omitted rulemaking "Payments by Electronic Funds Transfer" (EFT) (IRRC #2978), please be 
advised that the PICPA Regulations Subcommittee has reviewed the proposal and has no comments at this time. The 
amendments ofthe regulation merely implements the recent law change that permits the Department to require EFT 
payments of $10,000 or more. Under current law, the threshold is $20,000 or more. 

Thank you and please do not hesitate to contact me with questions. 

Peter N. Calcara, CAE | Vice President - Government Relations 

Pennsylvania Institute of CPAs | 500 North 3rd Street, Suite 600A | Harrisburg, PA 17101 
(717) 232-1821 | Fax (717) 232-7708 j www.picpa.org 

PICPA. Belong. Grow. Achieve, 

Nominate yourself or your best and brightest colleague for a 2013-14 PICPA Leadership position. 

The opinions expressed herein are my own, and do not reflect those of the Pennsylvania Institute of Certified Public Accountants, or the 
Institute/Foundation's officers, members or employees, 

Think before you pr in t . 
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